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MESSAGE FROM THE ASSOCIATE DEAN 
 
March is the month of transition and change.  According to the 

Ground Hog who saw its shadow, we can expect to have six 

more weeks of winter.  Never the less, the continuation of    

winter will not prevent many faculty and students from        

promoting the values and mission of our College.  We look  

forward to spring arriving with great anticipation, expecting 

beautiful flowers, longer days and opportunities to celebrate. 

Also, soon to be announced will be the new and improved   

version of the Vision of the College of Health Sciences. The   

faculty and staff were provided the opportunity to provide input to a Vision      

statement that is sure to resonate with each of us and our constituencies. Clearly the 

commitment to charting a course for prevention and health promotion locally and 

internationally is in the wind or in the cards.  Destined for success in the                 

international arena has been jumpstarted by the new efforts and programs         

highlighted in the following pages.  Our efforts are more than fantasy Dean Mishoe 

(Dominican Republic), along with faculty (Dr. Benjamin – Haiti; Ann Campbell – 

Nepal) Janice Hawkins, Gail Grisetti, Martha Walker and students  from both physi-

cal therapy and nursing traveled to the Dominican Republic. Also, acknowledge-

ment by the community of the outstanding service provided by the faculty and stu-

dents of the Hirschfeld School of Dental Hygiene speaks volumes of the value and 

service to residents of Hampton Roads and beyond.  We salute you our service 

champions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Richardean Benjamin, RN, PhD 

Associate Dean 
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College of Health Sciences Announcements 

 

 The College of Health Sciences is proud to present its new College 

Advisor, Katherine (Katie) Ferrara. Ms. Ferrara earned a BA from Illinois 

College in Communications in 2003 and a MS in Education from Old 

Dominion University in 2010. She has acquired college-level advising 

experience as an hourly advisor in the COHS Advising Center for the last 

16 months. Prior to coming to Tidewater, Ms. Ferrara was an admissions 

counselor for Quincy University in Quincy, IL. 

 

 

 The College of Health Sciences would like to thank Jim English for his 

years of service as the Associate Program Director for the joint EVMS-

ODU MPH Program and his involvement with the program since its incep-

tion. His expertise, enthusiasm and dedication helped the development of 

the joint MPH Program, which continues to evolve.  The College of Health 

Sciences recognizes his many contributions, appreciates his continued 

teaching and extends best wishes for Professor English’s health and contin-

ued success. 

 

 The ODU Public Health Organization 
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Upcoming Events 

 
 March  

   28 & 31 CE Course:  Dental Radiation Safety      

     Certification 

 

 April    

   19  Dental Hygiene Information Session,      

     5:00 pm, Location:  HS 2115A  

 

   23  Military Appreciation Luncheon 

     12:00 pm, Location:  HS 2000 

 

   24  Spring Classes End 

    

   26  College of Health Sciences Awards 

     11:30 am, Location:  Ted Convocation Ctr, 

     Big Blue Room 

 

   26  Exams Begin 

 

   28  Dental Hygiene Awards and Alumni       

     Networking Event 

     6-9 pm, Location:  Diehn Fine &   

     Performing Arts 

 

 

Please send all submissions for the Newsletter by the 1st of the month to tsmith@odu.edu. 


